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2022 SUMMARY REPORT STATEMENT 

 

 

The transportation committee met nine times throughout the year. Our meetings were traditionally held 

on the second week of each month.  The focus was on the freight cluster study for the Lithonia industrial 

Park area and on the Paths, bicycle and trails studies.  We also looked at bridgescape, streetscapes and 

monument signs/wayfinder markers. We had two subcommittees, one on the freight cluster study and 

one on the bicycle path study. Recommendations made to council was in support of the freight cluster 

study as we presented information from the South DeKalb freight cluster and CID operation.  We also 

recommended to council to enter into agreement with a vendor to complete the bicycle paths study 

efforts.  We made arrangements with GA/DOT to give us a representative on interacting with the 

scheduled work for the bridges at Miller Rd, Panola Rd and at Hillandale Rd, in an effort to include 

bridgescaping in already scheduled work in these areas.  This effort will be ongoing as we have shared 

some possibilities for bridgescaping and wayfinding signs.  Some of this is already under study by the city’s 

engineers. This committee also seeks to interact and offer advice on Rapid Transit planning for Stonecrest.   

These are only some of the initiatives examined by the Transportation Committee.  

 

 

 Minutes are on file at city of stonecrestga.gov 

 All meetings were recorded and are on file at stonecrestga.gov 

 We recommend reconstitution of the Transportation Committee for FY- 2023 

 

Chairperson; Erica Williams 

 


